PUT A STOP TO IT

There are persistent rumors about that Jewish peddlers are
being beaten up in the Polish districts of this city as a result of the
recent Jewish protest against the massacres in Poland. If this be
true, then the Poles are far more short-sichted than we ever gave
them credit for. Of course we are not accusing representative
Poles of any such outrageous conduct, but some effort should be
made to curb the lawless and irresponsible element. We think that
the Police officials should consider this situation and investigate the
truth or falsity of such accusations through the so-called Polish
districts on the South Side, Lawrenceville and elsewhere where
there are large Polish settlements. If there is some Jew connected
with the city administration who is not too busy playing politics to
take an interest in his own people, maybe a disagreeable situation
may be improved. We are further advised that boyecots have been
arged by the Poles in certain districts against Jewish merchants.
And pray, gentlemen, what have these Jews been guilty of? Of
protesting against the COLD BLOODED MASSACRES of their
BRETHREN in POLAND. For this, the Poles in Pittsburgh are
trying to PUNISH THE JEWS—and yet the Polish people demand
the right to govern themselves.



